
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 

Mrs. Hollie  

I am so excited to be at Running 

Creek Elementary this year 

working with our amazing 

Preschool team! There is nothing 

more rewarding then helping 

children learn and grow throughout 

the year! 

 

Early Childhood Director 

Credential 

Early childhood education has 

been my passion for over 

eighteen years. After moving to 

Elizabeth in 2021 and falling in 

love with the community, it is 

very exciting to bring my 

knowledge to Elizabeth School 

District. I am a mom of two 

wonderful children who youngest 

attends Elizabeth High School. 


